



Administration

201 Delafield Street, Waukesha, WI 53188 Tel: 262.524.3701 fax: 262.524.3899 www.ci.waukesha.wi.us

Committee: Finance Committee	Date : 6/14/2016
Common Council Item Number: Click here to enter text.	Date: 6/21/2016
Submitted By: Chief Russell Jack	City Administrator Approval: Kevin Lahner, City Administrator KL
Finance Department Review: Rich Abbott, Finance Director RA	City Attorney's Office Review: Brian Running, City Attorney BR

Subject: Review and act on FY2016 Edward Byrne Memorial Justice Assistance Grant #19

Details:

The Waukesha Police Department is seeking the Finance Committee and Common Council approval to move forward with the FY2016 Edward Byrne Memorial Justice Assistance Grant. We have applied for this grant every year and have been successful obtaining the allocated grant funding to spend on additional equipment and training. This upcoming grant proposal will be to receive funding for technology, computer equipment and training.

Options & Alternatives:

Accept the grant funding or deny the grant funding

Financial Remarks:

The application process is free and we are not seeking any funding or budgeting from the City of Waukesha. This year's allocated funds for Waukesha have been set at \$10,569 with the City of Waukesha receiving \$5,784 and the County of Waukesha receiving \$4,785. Incoming funds will be deposited in account 2128.42325.

Executive Recommendation:

Recommend approval.

